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FRIA APPROVED 

 

THE WRIGHT FLYERS FIELD HAS BEEN APPROVED AS A FRIA FLYING SITE.        

A FRIA is a defined geographic area where RC models can be flown without Remote ID equipment. Both 

the aircraft and the pilot must be located within the FRIA's boundaries throughout the operation. In 

addition, the pilot of the aircraft must be able to see it at all times throughout the duration of the flight.  

Club Meeting (September 23, 2023) 

The next club meeting is scheduled for September 23rd at the flying field. We will have a visit from Ray 

Stinchcom who is one of the AMA District IV Associate Vice Presidents.  Ray will be doing a "show-n-tell" 

of one of the Remote ID Transmitters that is currently on the market.  Although we are now approved as 

a FRIA (FAA- Recognized Identification Area), you may want to fly at other sites that required Remote ID 

Transmitters.  This visit will allow you to ask any questions you may have regarding the FAA Remote ID 

requirement. Please schedule this meeting on your calendar. 

 

Please keep in mind that all meeting dates are tentative and quite fluid depending on the predicted 

weather. The meetings are usually on Saturdays but may change to the following Sunday or even possibly 

a week or more later. 

 As usual, refreshments will be provided.   

Victor Madison  

  



Coming Events 

Here is a schedule of the events planned for the remainder of this year: 

• September 23, 2023  - Club Meeting  -  The next Club meeting scheduled for September 23rd.  

Be reminded that Ray Stinchcomb, AMA Associate VP, will do a "show-n-tell" presentation on the 

FAA Remote ID Transmitters. 

• September 30, 2023  - Scout Day  - We plan to host the area Club Scouts for a day at our flying 

field.  I will also give an award to Kjell Teplate for the picnic tables donated to our club that he 

and his scouts made for his Eagle Scout project. 

• October 14, 2023  - Tail Gate Flea Market  - We will have a tail gate flea market at the field. This 

will be a day to bring out items that you have not used or want to swap, trade, sell or give away! 

• November 18, 2023  - Club Meeting  -  The last club meeting for this year is scheduled for 

September 18th.  Please come out to elect club officers for 2024. 

Local Events 

• The members of South Carroll Aeromodellers would like to invite your members to come out and 

celebrate SCAMs 40 birthday on Saturday September 9th. We are also celebrating the approval 

of our FRIA so no remote id will be needed at our field. We are planning to have a couple of fun 

events to try your skill if you are interested but purely for fun. Food will be available by donation 

as there will be no landing fees. So come out and fly with us from 11:00 till.  Thanks Bill Davidson 

- Prez SCAM 

Happy Birthdays 

 

Ed Mickle 



Nuts, Bolts and Screws 

 

 

I don't normally advertise on the Newsletter.  I was looking for some small 2mm metric screws and 

remembered this web site.  Here is a web site dedicated to supplying nuts, bolts and screws for RC 

modelers.  

Trimcraft Aviation RC  

https://www.trimcraftaviationrc.com   

Check it out when you need some fasteners.  

-Vic 

Comments 

 

Any comments, suggestions, corrections may be submitted to Victor Madison at 

mailto:vemadison@yahoo.com. All comments are greatly welcomed.  If you have information you would 

like to share with club members in the newsletter please send it to Victor Madison.   

https://www.trimcraftaviationrc.com/
mailto:vemadison@yahoo.com

